
 

Engineering Department 

 MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO: 
 

Mayor J. Lehman and Members of Council 

FROM: 
 

R. Sutton, P. Eng. Director of Engineering 
 

NOTED:   
 

R. J. Forward, MBA, M.Sc., P. Eng., General Manager of Infrastructure & Growth 
Management 
 

 C. Ladd, Chief Administrative Officer 
 

RE: 
 

Harvie Road, Essa Road and Bryne Drive  
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Phases 3 and 4 
Notice of Study Commencement & Public Information Centre 
(File : T05-BR) 
 

DATE: 
  

June 12, 2017 

  
The Engineering Department is completing Phase 3 and 4 of the Municipal Class Environmental 
Assessment (Class EA) Study for Harvie Road, Essa Road and Bryne Drive.  The purpose of this notice 
is to announce the Study Commencement and the Public Information Centre, to invite all those interested 
in the Study to attend and review the study material and provide comments. 

A Public Information Centre (PIC) has been scheduled for the above noted project on Thursday, June 22, 
2017 at the Holly Community Centre – Multi-Purpose Room, from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m., to allow the 
public to review and provide comments/concerns on the proposed alternative design concepts.  There will 
also be information presented at the PIC on the current status of the detailed design of the Harvie Road – 
Big Bay Point Road crossing of Highway 400, including issues surrounding construction staging and road 
closures. 

To advise the concerned public of the PIC, the attached notice will be mailed out to the study 
stakeholders list, agencies, businesses, property owners and tenants that may be directly affected by the 
three projects.  The notice will be mailed out by June 8, 2017.  An advertisement will also be placed in the 
local newspaper on Thursday, June 8, 2017, and Saturday June 10, 2017, advising of the PIC.   

To ensure City Council has the information at the same time as the public, this memo has been provided 
with a copy of the Notice as presented in Attachment #1. 

If there are any questions, please contact Alvaro Almuina at extension 4458, or e-mail 
alvaro.almuina@barrie.ca. 
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